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Executive Committee Report  
 
Request for Retroactive Municipal Tax Refunds 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 

That the refunds totaling $70,684.60, as outlined in the April 8, 2019, 
Financial and Corporate Services report CR_6906, and any associated 
penalties, be approved. 

History 

At the April 8, 2019, Executive Committee meeting, the April 8, 2019, 
Financial and Corporate Services report CR_6906, the April 8, 2019, 
Financial and Corporate Services report CR_6907 and the April 8, 2019, 
Financial and Corporate Services report CR_5898 were considered and dealt 
with together. The Committee heard from R. Dhunna and W. Melhem, 
Regency Developments; A. Ruston; and J. Szumlas, Bingo Alberta. 

Attachment 

April 8, 2019, Financial and Corporate Services report CR_6906 
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